
Feedback Request: Post-Modern Library 

Architecture Symposium 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for attending the Post-Modern Library 

Architecture Symposium held on [Date]. Your presence and participation were invaluable, and 

we are eager to hear your thoughts on the event. 

We kindly request your feedback regarding the symposium, specifically on the following 

aspects: 

• Overall experience 

• Quality of presentations 

• Relevance of topics discussed 

• Networking opportunities 

• Suggestions for future events 

Please take a few moments to share your insights. Your feedback will help us improve future 

symposiums and ensure they are engaging and informative. 

You can respond to this email or fill out our brief survey at [link to survey]. 

Thank you once again for your participation! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


